
10 October - Washington Launch of Commitment to Reducing Inequality Index

There are no translations available.

Oxfam America hosted a Washington roundtable on the CRII, focusing on findings relating to
the USA as well as broader findings for developing and developed countries. DFI presented  ke
y findings
, especially the negative impact of planned Trump administration tax, spending and labour
policies on the US position in the index. Approximately 30 senior experts on US and global
policy attended and made excellent suggestions for improving the next round of the Index, as
well as for applying it at a state-by-state level in the United States, and for maximising the policy
impact of the Index in a US context.
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